
Harold Snyder 
P.O. Box 926 
Nipomo, CA 93444 
(805) 929-2455 H 

August 12, 2009 
Nipomo Community Services District 
148 \Vilson Street 
P.O. Box 326 (805) 929-1133 Phone 
Nipomo, CA 93444 (805) 929-1932 Fax 

Dear Bruce Buel: 

The June 30, 2005 settlement agreement, to the "Santa Maria Ground water 
litigation" page 21, line 15 states: 

A. Supplemental Water 
1. MOU. NCSD has entered into a Memorandum of Understanding 

("MOU") with Santa Maria which contemplates the wholesale purchase and 
transmission from Santa Maria to the NMMA of a certain amount of water 
each Year (the "Nipomo Supplemental Water"). 

That "MOU" states that NCSD and Santa Maria agree to create an agreement "to 
purchase supplemental water" 

I request a copy of the actual agreement that NCSD and Santa Maria agreed to "to 
purchase supplemental water" 

In the event that no actual final agreement has been made, I request a copy of the 
current draft of the agreement. 

Harold Snyder 

RECEIVED 

AU0 1,~ 2039 
NIPOMO CO: A)NITY

SERVICES C~;TR!CT 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com
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August 21, 2009 

Mr. Harold Snyder 
POBox 926 
Nipomo, CA 93444 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC DOCUMENT REQUEST 

Dear Mr. Snyder, 

The Final Agreement referenced in your August 1ih letter is not a public record. I expect that a release 
version will be available in approximately one month. 

Sincerely, 

ru uel 
General Manager 

CC: Chronological File 
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